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Dear Commissioners, 
 
We request that the application to rezone Lot 14 of Overlook Estates (also referred to as 1825 Summit Drive) from RR-5 
to RR-2.5 be summarily dismissed.  Consideration for the harmful precedent this would set for our RR-5 zoned 
neighborhood should far outweigh the self interest of one property owner.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Chris and Molly Odell 
1985 Craig Dr, Colorado Springs, CO 80921 


